

Livonia Public Schools

Office of the Superintendent

Date: August 11, 2025

To: Board of Education

From: Andrea Oquist, Superintendent

Subject: Name of Board Committees

I would like to continue discussions which began at the Study Session of August 11, 2025 regarding the names of the LPS Board of Education Committees. I respectfully request the Board of Education to consider re-naming the Board committees to more suitably align with their areas of responsibility.

Respectfully,

Andrea Oquist, Superintendent